
 

 
 
 
 
May 2, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: Fort Frances Power Corporation Response to 

Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) Request for Change to Hearing 
Schedule; Board File Number EB-2013-0130 

 
Fort Frances Power Corporation (FFPC) has received and reviewed VECC’s May 1, 2014 
request to the Board, regarding changing the Board’s March 20th, 2014 Procedural Order 
No.1. VECC is requesting the ability to clarify the interrogatory responses and replacing 
the settlement conference with written submissions.  FFPC is in full agreement with 
VECC’s request and the supporting rationale provided.  FFPC also believes that this 
procedural change would minimize costs without compromising the proceeding. 
 
FFPC has no issues with VECC’s request and respectfully supports that this request being 
granted. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Joerg Ruppenstein 
President & Chief Executive Officer 
Fort Frances Power Corporation 
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